
Terri Kondeff
Director

November 18, 2022

Megan Jenkins
Executive Assistant
Idaho Department of Water Resources
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0098

Dear: Megan Jenkins,

The Senate and House Subcommittees for review of administrative rules have reviewed the proposed
changes to the Idaho Department of Water Resources rules:

IDAPA 37.03.06 - Safety of Dams Rules (ZBR Chapter Rewrite, Fee Rule) - Proposed Rule - Docket
No. 37-0306-2201

IDAPA 37.03.10 - Well Driller Licensing Rules (ZBR Chapter Rewrite, Fee Rule) - Proposed Rule -
Docket No. 37-0310-2201

No meeting will be held, and we are pleased to report that no objections will be filed.

Sincerely yours,

Katharine Gerrity
Deputy Division Manager

KAG/jk

cc:
Paul Headlee, Deputy Director
Legislative Services Office

Kristin Ford, Manager
Research & Legislation

Keith Bybee, Manager
Budget & Policy Analysis

April Renfro, Manager
Legislative Audits

Glenn Harris, Manager
Information Technology
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